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21st November 2023 

 

Consultation on Changes to Admission Arrangements at Winshill Village Primary School – 2025-2026 

 
In accordance with the DfE’s School Admissions Code 2021, John Taylor Multi-Academy Trust wishes to hear your views 
on the proposed admission arrangements for 2025/2026 for Winshill Village Primary & Nursery School. 
 
We are proposing to remove the criterion which relates to medical/hardship circumstances. 
 
Your opinions are important to us and we are keen to receive your comments on the arrangements before they are 
formally approved.  
 
The consultation will close on 16th January 2024 
 
A full copy of the proposed admission arrangements is available on the school website.  
 
Any comments should be sent to T Shakles, via email or post, at the address above 
 

 

Yours in partnership, 

 

  

Mr Chris Gaffiney 

Headteacher 

Brough Road 
Winshill 
Burton-on-Trent 
DE15 0DH 

Headteacher: Mr C. Gaffiney 
Tel: 01283 247570 
Email: win-office@win.jtmat.co.uk 
Website: www.winshillvillage.org.uk 
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